Online and In-Person

Public Involvement

Reconstruction and Lane Addition on I-59 from 1-459 to CR-10 (Chalkville Mountain Road)

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to reconstruct and add an additional lane in each
direction on I-59 from the 1-459 interchange to Chalkville Mountain Road in Trussville, Alabama. Information about
the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by mail, email, or
voicemail described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by April 8, 2022.
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In-Person Public Meeting
SUBMIT COMMENTS TO: An informal meeting will be held:
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com
Thursday, March 24, 2022
Email: i59-trussville@dot.state.al.us
4:00 P.M. until 6:00 P.M.
Phone: (205) 327-4953 (3 minute limit) . .
Trussville Civic Center
Fax: (205) 254-3199 5381 Trussville-Clay Road
Trussville, Alabama 35173
Mail Comments to: ALDOT, East Central Region
Hoover, AL 35242,
ATTN: Sandra F.P. Bonner

Comments on the proposed project need to be submitted by April 8, 2022.




